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Monthly Summary of Administrative Actions 

Summary Suspensions/Notices of Opportunity for Hearing 
 

January 2019  
 

Licensee License Number License Type 
Dominic Pileggi 03234002 Pharmacist 

Darrell Bryant 03325389 Pharmacist 

Gifty Kusi 03132085 Pharmacist 

Health and Wellness 
Pharmacy 022248000 Terminal Distributor of 

Dangerous Drugs 

Health and Wellness 
Pharmacy 022126300 Terminal Distributor of 

Dangerous Drugs 

Health and Wellness 
Wholesalers 012310700 Wholesale Distributor of 

Dangerous Drugs 

Doug Birkhimer 03124341 Pharmacist 

Angela Maupin 09306079 Certified Pharmacy 
Technician 

Jennifer Johnson 09102649 Pharmacy Technician 
Trainee 

Raven Burros 09201398 Registered Pharmacy 
Technician 

Kristi Gotschall 09200341 Registered Pharmacy 
Technician 

Tyler Selbe 09106670 Pharmacy Technician 
Trainee 

Kari Holtman 09206628 Registered Pharmacy 
Technician 

Angela Darrow 09201636 Registered Pharmacy 
Technician 

 
A license can be suspended during monthly Board business or via a telephone conference 
call pursuant to relevant statutory authority. 
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To obtain a copy of the Summary Suspension/Notice of Opportunity for Hearing, please 
visit the state’s eLicense website at https://elicense.ohio.gov. From there, enter either the 
first and last name, business name, or license number on the “Verify a License” page and 
select search.  
 
Once the correct person/entity is selected, select the license number under the 
“License/Endorsement#” header. From there, select “View More Info” which will open the 
license detail page.  
 
On the license detail page, select “View” under Board Action. This link will appear in blue. 
A “Download Board Action document(s)” window will open. Then select “View” and, in new 
tab, the available board action documents will appear.  
 
The Summary Suspension/Notice of Opportunity for Hearing document is the only publicly 
available document until the conclusion of the administrative process. 
 
Pursuant to ORC Sections 4729.23 and 149.43(A)(1)(h) all Board of Pharmacy 
investigations are confidential. After the conclusion of the administrative hearing process, 
the Board’s Order will also be publicly available on the eLicense site by following the 
above instructions. 
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